
From: Monbouquette, Marc 
Sent: 7/7/2014 10:12:14 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Voicemail 

John, 

Just wanted to confirm that I received your voicemail from Thursday, and look forward to 
receiving the rate/revenue increase info later this afternoon. 

Thanks! 

Marc 

Marc Monbouquette 

California Public Utilities Commission | Energy Division 

Market Structure, Costs, and Natural Gas Branch 

email: marc.monbouquette@cpuc.ca.gov 

phone: 415-355-5504 


